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Special Education 

This is the season for Transition IEP’s.  Every year in the Spring, FCS Kindergarten 

Teachers, Speech/Language Pathologists, and K-4 LRC Teachers have joint transition IEP 

meetings to create school-age IEP’s for the incoming kindergarteners that have already been 

qualified in Early Childhood Intervention.  This year we had 14 of these.  We meet with the 

parents, their Headstart teachers, and other support staff from their programs.  It is very 

helpful to start planning services for this upcoming year. 

English Language Learners 

We are making changes to the ELL Improvement plan, from the feedback we received from 

ODE. 

 

AVID- Advancement via Individual Determination 

The AVID t-shirts are here and the students did an amazing job in designing them. 

Both schools are getting geared up for their field trips in the month of May.  The SHS 

AVID students will be visiting; UC Davis, University of Santa Clara, Stanford University, 

and Southern Oregon University.  Faulconer Chapman students ar going to visit Linfield. 

Homeless 

We have had several groups of volunteers coming into the Angel’s Attic.  The Sheridan 

Japanese School sent 12 students over on Friday April 29th to work on projects.  We are 

finally all put together and are now having the winter clothing and coats boxed up to put in 

storage until next winter. 


